
     

 

 

 

 

 

    

The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar 
In Silver Class, we have been sharing the story of The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar.  We enjoyed taking part in a pretend caterpillar hunt and 

then we made a tally chart to represent the colours we found, which is 

displayed in our classroom.  We used props from the story to help us 

act out the story.  The children enjoyed making paper chain 

caterpillars, which helped to develop their fine motor skills.  We even 

had our own caterpillars (that the children enjoyed watching turn into 

butterflies) that we then released in our paddock. 

What a fantastic week in Silver Class. 
 


